
10/1/19 

Dear Secretary McCracken, 

Thank you and the Commissioners for the opportunity to work at the Erie County Water 

Authority. Due to unforeseen family circumstances it is with regret that I need to resign my 

position as a Water Utility Worker effective.end of day 9/30/19. 

I wish all of you the best of luck in the future. 

Thank you again. 

Rocco Guadagna 
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